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   ​ Friday 14 March 2025 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
This year marks 40 years since Comic Relief began, and 
to celebrate, we’re partying like it’s 1985! On Friday 21 
March, children are invited to come in for a £1 
donation, dressed for joy, wearing comic relief 
merchandise or ready for an ’80s disco.  
 
At lunchtime on Friday 21 March, we’ll be bringing the 
decade to life with 80s music and dancing on the 
playground—it’s time to have fun and make a 
difference! 
 
Donations can be a cash payment sent in with your 
child on the day given to their class teacher or the 
members of School Parliament who will be collecting 
by the front gates. Alternatively, you may wish to use 
our Just Giving page. 
 
To find out more about Red Nose day this year, you can visit 
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/ 
 
We are really looking forward to recognising and supporting this important cause with you! 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Tijen Hassan 

Headteacher  
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